
CLARIFICATION OF TENDER
Kenya Power wishes to inform interested bidders for the 
tender below, that the tender closing date has changed 
as shown:

TENDER 
NO.

ITEM 
DESCRIPTION 

PREVIOUS 
CLOSING 
DATE

NEW 
CLOSING 
DATE

KP1/9AA-3/
PT/87/14-15

Supply of 
Materials for 
Street Lighting 
(Local Bidders 
Only)

05.06.2015 09.06.2015

Participating bidders are advised to collect the addendum for the 
tender with clarifications from the office of the General Manager, 
Supply Chain on the 3rd Floor, Stima Plaza, Kolobot Road, 
Nairobi, on normal working days from Thursday, 4th June 2015  
between 9.00 a.m. to 12.30 p.m. and 2.00 p.m. to 4.30 p.m.  
(excluding any public or gazetted holiday) or may also download  
the addendum from Kenya Power’s website (www.kplc.co.ke) 
Free of Charge.

All other terms and conditions of the tender remains the same.

GENERAL MANAGER
SUPPLY CHAIN  

www.kenyapower.co.ke


